
President William J. Clinton
Letter to the Postmaster General

August 19, 1994

THE WHITE HOUSE
Washington

August 19, 1994

Mr. Marvin Runyon
Postmaster General
475 L'Enfant Plaza, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20260-0010

Dear Mr. Runyon:

This letter will confirm that, pursuant to 39 U.S.C. 407, the United States Postal Service
has my consent to represent the United States at the Congress of the Universal Postal Union in
Seoul, Korea.

Sincerely,

[signed] Bill Clinton


